Before the Public Service Commission

Of the State of Missouri

	In the Matter of Sewer and Water Tariff Filings made by Osage Water Company
	))
	Case No. ST-2003-0562
Tariff Nos. JS-2003-2115 &
JW-2003-2114

	
	
	


Staff Response to Osage Water Company's
Proposed Notice of Local Public Hearing

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and for its response states:


1.
On October 31, 2003, the Commission directed Osage Water Company to file, no later than November 10, 2003, proposed language to be included in a notice to customers regarding a local public hearing.


2.
On November 6, 2003, Osage Water Company filed a proposed customer notice.  In its pleading, Osage Water Company states that the proposed notice will be printed upon the monthly statement mailed to customers on or about January 1, 2004, unless otherwise ordered by the Commission.  


3.
The Staff believes that Osage Water Company’s proposed notice and proposed mailing date provide adequate notice to customers of the local public hearing scheduled for January 13, 2004.
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